
Mr. S.J. Holder, 
Director of Nurs~ Education, 
St. Mary's School of Nursing, 
St. Mary's Hospital, 
Paddington, 
London W2 lNY. 

Dear Stan, 

26th June, 1984. 

T Thank you very ru~h for your letter givinq arrangements for 
our students' pa l Lric experience, which I will pass on to them. 

Like you, t n lso lookinq forward to their experience and I 
feel confident ~h ~ ~hPy will he happy and benefit from the process. 

WEth best wi~hes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Marion Ferguson, 
Director jof Nursing Studies 


